
Greenfield Creek Board of Directors Election Year 2024 Voting Ballot 
 

Please select 2 (two) of the following nominees for 2024 and 2025: 
 

 
Tom  

Benton 
 

   My wife and I moved in to Greenfield Creek in March of 2021 and have two 
kids. We wanted to find a home in Greenfield Creek due to its aesthetics, 
location, and reputation. I want to be on the Board to help facilitate the 
continued success of our subdivision in a growing community for the benefit of 
all. I was born and raised in Valparaiso and attended Valparaiso Community 
Schools from K-12. I am an attorney practicing civil litigation and routinely am 
called to serve as a pro Tem judge in the Porter Superior Court. I am 
knowledgeable about the law, economic policy, and working together to 
achieve a common result. I am sure these qualities will serve me well as a 
member of the Board. I will always be happy to listen to your concerns and 
hopes for our subdivision. I appreciate your vote. Thank you.  

 
Rob 

Rodriguez 

   I am honored by the nomination to serve our neighborhood on the Greenfield 
Creek HOA board. My wife of 30 years and three sons were drawn to this 
community a little over three years ago due to its natural beauty and strong 
bonds between residents. If elected, I am committed to protecting these while 
fostering opportunities to further strengthen our community. For example, I'd 
like to utilize our common spaces for seasonal Greenfield Creek gatherings such 
as Easter egg hunts for the kids, Community BBQs, and "Music in the Gazebo" 
summer concerts. Additionally, I'll focus on leveraging technology to simplify 
administrative processes such as voting and dues collection, making them more 
efficient and available to everyone. Lastly, we really need to give those ponds 
names. :)  With a decade in the Marine Corps and a career in cybersecurity, 
protecting critical assets, I have the experience to enhance what we love about 
Greenfield Creek while preserving its safety and beauty for every family.  

 
Kim 

Troup 
 

   My husband, John, and I built our home on Cobblestone Drive in Greenfield 
Creek in 1998. We have loved living in this neighborhood since then. We have 
one daughter, who is a 5th grader at Cooks Corners Elementary. I would like to 
be on the board to make sure that our neighborhood remains one that people 
want to live in and keep it looking it’s best. My past experience with 
organization boards is that of Cooks Corners PTO. I have been a part of the PTO 
since my daughter began kindergarten, but I have served on the board for the 
last 4 years. I served one year as secretary, 2 years as treasurer and in my last 
year I am the vice president. My term there will end when this school year ends 
and I would like to continue to serve the community where I live as a member 
of the Greenfield Creek HOA. 

 
You may email your choices to – info@greenfieldcreek.com  (include your street 

address) OR You may deliver this ballot to 1455 Diamond Blvd. 
 

   Your address: _________________________________ 
 

DEADLINE FOR BALLOTS IS March 12, 2024 
 

The two nominees with the most votes will be elected to the board for the 2024 and 
2025 calendar years.  Please include your address on your vote submission! 

 
Thank you, Greenfield Creek Board of Directors 

mailto:info@greenfieldcreek.com

